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 ​Inline Hockey Term 4 2020 

Friday, 18th September 2020  
 
Dear Knighton Inline Hockey Families 
  
We are now planning for School League Inline Hockey to begin again in Term 4.  
  
Please fill out the form below to let me know if your child will be playing again or not. ​Please return                     
the form by Tuesday 22​nd​ September (next week). 
  
If your child would like to ​continue playing in term 4, their fees paid for term 3 will roll over to term 4                       
so you do not need to pay again. Please fill out the form below to let me know they will be playing. 
  
If your child ​does ​not want to continue playing in Term 4, please fill in the form below and we can                     
organise a refund of your term 3 fees.  This will be paid early in term four. 
 
If you have any questions, please email me on ​lroche@kns.ac.nz  
 
Ngā mihi, 
Lyndal Roche 
Knighton Normal School Inline Hockey Coordinator 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Term 4 Inline Hockey 
 

Child’s name: ___________________________________   Room Number: ______________ 
 
✓ Please tick one box below 

  
  
  

 
YES​ my child would like to continue to play inline hockey in Term 4. 

    
NO​ my child will not be playing inline hockey in Term 4.  
 
Please refund Term 3 fees to my bank account. 
  

Bank account number:  _ _ - _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ 
  
Bank account name: _______________________________________ 
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